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Happy St Patrick's Day
Opening:

Invocation: Jim Reichert
Pledge: Ed Howard
Four Way Test: Charlie Gallagher
Song: Brady Fendt and Robert Frackelton - Take Me Out to the Ballgame.
Greeter: Stephen Ashley
Secret Greeter: Lesslie Giacobbi
Sgt-at- Arms: Dale Dagley
President: Robert Frackelton

Guests:
From Santiago Canyon College:
New President- Dr Jeannie Kim
Carla Rivera
Neshia Jenkins
District 5320 Youth Protection Coordinator Scott Rudisil

Birthdays/ Anniversaries:
Happy Birthday!
March
11th- Judy Ortiz-family and friends
14th- Charlie Gallagher-guns, girls, tacos and cigars

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=33.814080000,-117.820360000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=33.814080000,-117.820360000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800700390
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800700390
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800171694
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800171694
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800557622
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800557622
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800171717
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800171717
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800194300
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800194300
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800526035
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800526035
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800881478
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800881478


Chair
Vito A
Canuso III
iPast
President

Roy
Berelowitz
Community
Service
Chair
Marjan
Roshangar
DDS
Vocational
Service
Chair
Jose F
Vargas
Club Service
Chair

Chad James
Zimmerman
Youth
Service
Chair
Dale Dagley
Sergeant-
at-Arms

Michael H
Brunhober
International
Service
Chair

Account Leaders

Dan
Ouweleen
District
Governor

Birthdays

Robert Frackelton
March 22nd
Chuck Niemann
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Dennis A McCuistion
Jr.
April 2nd
James Stephen Ashley
April 8th
William J. Campbell
April 8th
Michael H Brunhober
April 9th
Don S. Ware
April 11th
Wayne W. Silzel
April 15th

Wedding
Anniversaries

Happy Anniversary!
11th-Bill & Paige Baker-Citrus City Grill

Upcoming Dates:
March:
20th- Last CPR Training session - 5:30 sharp - VP City Hall-Pizza provided
21st- District Leasership Forum - Fountain Valley
30th- No am meeting- 5th Thursday Event - OC Wine Mart - 5:30pm
April:
4th- Citrus City Grill Dinner- $75/person includes Tax/Tip - checks to Citrus City Grill.
8th- Chilli Cookoff to End Polio-Santa Ana Zoo-Noon-Chef Marc Hurd
May:
1st- VPHS Football Golf Tournament - Tustin Ranch
5-7th- District Conference - Newport Beach
20th - VPHS Car Show
27th-31st- Rotary International Conference - Melbourne, Australia
Sept:
17th - September To Remember Fundraiser

District Grant Update: Charlie Gallagher
- Planning dates in April to visit our project at the Hebrew Day School
- We have money left over from our Villa Park Elementary Grant and will see what else we can do there.
He will have a meeting of the September to Remember Planning Committee

Peace Ambassador
Elliott Brender

Surrender:

Areas of Service and More:
Treasurer- Craig Beinlich - reminded those members who attended CPR Training to get him the $20 check
Community Service-Roy Berelowitz, Chair
- March 20th CPR Training is sold out with 24 attending - all told we will have trained 60 people in the
community be there at 5:30 sharp. Villa Park City Hall.
Vocational Service- Marjan Roshangar, Chair We have our two scholarship recipients - Carla & Neshia
from Santiago Canyon College Visiting today
- They discussed the vocational programs available at the college. They have both completed the Certified
Nursing Assistant Training and are attending nursing classes at Santa Ana College. Both thanked us for
supporting them in their academic pursuits.
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Marjan Roshangar
DDS
April 14th

Events

No Events found

Speakers

Jose Vargas, Dr Kim, Robert, Neshia Jenkins, Marjan Roshangar and Carla Rivera
International Service- Mike Brunhober, Chair- no update
- Robert Frackelton announced a Corazon House Building in Mexico on April 15th- $360/person- contact Robert
if
interested in attending.

Foundation- Jay Lieberman, Chair- Ed Carter presented a model of the F-35 jet, made by our District
Governor's company, to Jay for being the biggest donor to the Rotary Foundation in our Club-



Robert, Ed & Jay
-Presentation of Paul Harris +1 Award to Len Silberman.



Robert, Len and Jay
Jose Vargas Introduced New Santiago Canyon College President Dr Jeannie Kim Dr Kim was recipient
of a Rotary Scholarship that allowed her to pursue her academic career. She is also an
immigrant who came to this country at age 5. Her parents arrived with little money, but started businesses and
her mom became a nurse. She lived in Anaheim Hills from 1995-2018 and hopes to purchase a home in the
community. She noted there are many changes at the school and enrollment is up over 10% for credited
programs and 8 percent for non-credited programs. The school offers a great opportunity for high school
students to take college courses at no charge.
There will be a Presidential Inauguration on May 11th from 4-6 pm, and she wanted to invite us all. The
event is a fundraiser with a goal of making $250,000 to allow continued support for their programs.
OUSD Update- Dr Ken Miller
- Commented on the incredible partnership between OUSD and Santiago Canyon College
- OUSD will be marketing at an upcoming Angel's Game.
VPHS Update- Mark Kammerlohr-
-Also praised Santiago Canyon College
- Registration for incoming freshman is beginning at Cerro Villa Middle School

Happy Bucks:
Marc Hurd- marveled at all the academic acronyms used by Mark Kammerlohr- none of which he understood.
Ken Miller-Visited La Jolla High while chairing an event, and noted they had an active Interact Club.
Don Ware-Thanked Dr. Marjan Roshangar for the great dental care and reassured new Santiago Canyon
College,
Prsident Kim, who attended UCLA, that she is surrounded by friendly Bruins.
Vito Canuso- had a great trip to Florida with Rene to see his parents. While there they visited Miami Beach
and
had a great time. He also applauded Robert Frackelton for the great job he's doing as club president.
Luis Ortiz-Franco is back from his visit to Chicago and met with his mentee Carla.
Jose Vargas - Gave a penance buck for arriving after his guests.
Dan Gray-Wants to know who wants Kindness Club T-shirts.
Charlie Gallagher-attended District Training last Saturday and noted the incoming District Governor Roy
Jefferson
spoke highly of our club.
Roy Berelowitz - Noted you could buy a bank this week for about a buck.
Dale Dagley- attended the Warrier-Celtics game and had a great time.

Speaker: Youth Protection Training
Scott Rudisil

The goal of the program is to make us better Rotarians and help weed out bad actors in our organization and
allow us to create a safe environment for youth in our programs. Most of the training is common sense, but
requires continued education. Types of behaviors to avoid include: neglect, emotional abuse, physical abuse and
sexual abuse/harassment. Abusers tend to use grooming behaviors to win the trust of the victims and their
families. This includes: befriending the victim's family, gifts, special treatment. If an event occurs the proper
response is to: Remove the offender, insure the child is safe, report the event to the youth protection officer in
the club, and notify the parents/guardians. All club members should at least have level 1 training, which
includes on-line training and a background check. If you have not done the on-line training you can contact
Scott at srudisil@gmail.com.



Robert & Scott

Final Quote:

Villa Park City Hall will be celebrating Noruz on Saturday, March 25th
from 1-5pm - Music,Kids Activities, Face Painting, Entertainment and Food

Come Enjoy this ancient Persian Celebration that coincides with the Spring Equinox!!


